Step Higher Foundation

“Creating Active Healthy Youth Environments"

15731 W Evans Drive
Surprise, Az 85379
602-621-1414
www stephigherfoundation org
info@stephigherfoundation.org

1/7/2013

To Whom it may concern,

We at Step Higher Foundation are privileged to write in support of Robert Castillo and The BMX
Freestyle Team. Robert and the Freestyle Team arrived at an Event we held this past year with a Positive
and Professional Attitude, along with an Eagerness to do the Best Show and acknowledge the spectators
in @ Humorus and respectful manner. After many years of riding and seeing a lot of shows myself, the
level of character the Team carried was the best I've seen and or dealt with (a true pleasure).

The Team setup was quick and easy, with all members working in a cooperative effort to make the Event
have a “Grand Appearance” and set perimeters for safe viewing for all spectators. As the show started,
we really appreciated that they took the time to talk about “Bike Safety” that would convey a positive
message to our children. Robert soon after got the crowd going with some light humor and pulled in a
volunteer for a piece in the show that made everyone stand on their toes. The show is truely, “High Wire
Action!!!” Not only did the kids love it, the parents did as well. After the riding was done, the riders
took the time to shake everyone’s hand and sign autographs in true professional fashion.

In conclusion, we will gladly recommend Robert Castillo and The BMX Freestlyle Team and will continue
to request them for all our Future Events.

Best Regards,

Anthony Chavez
Chairman
Step Higher Foundation



